


Agencies have increasingly found that by the time a cooperative agreement has been executed, it is time
to begin the lengthy process of reapplying. In addition, it’s hard to attract and retain talented staff to
implement these cooperative agreements when there is so much uncertainty.

Lengthening the term of cooperative agreements from three to five years would allow more continuity and
provide the agency with more data as they seek to evaluate the effectiveness of each individual
cooperative agreement while improving the cooperative agreements as a whole.

Lastly, given the important work performed by state and local food safety agencies, it is vital that they
have the budgetary certainty needed to do their jobs effectively. While increased funding since the
passage of FSMA has significantly enhanced state and local agencies’ capacity to fulfill their food safety
mission, too often, FDA uses funds meant for state and local agencies to pursue other priorities. Cuts to
several domestic inspections and last-minute shifts in budget resources make long-term planning and
resource management difficult for state and local agencies. A consistent and predictable funding
mechanism is needed.

We urge you to include a line item detailing specific funding for state and local food safety issues in your
budget allocation for FDA to ensure they have the budgetary certainty needed to carry out their work.

Thank you for your consideration of these requests and for your leadership,

Steven Mandernach, Executive Director, Association of Food and Drug Officials

Donna Garren, Executive Vice President, Science and Policy, American Frozen Food Institute

Jeffrey O. Ekoma, MBA, MS, Association of State and Territorial Health Officials

Roberta Wagner, Vice President, Regulatory and Technical Affairs, Consumer Brands Association

Thomas Gremillion, Director of Food Policy, Consumer Federation of America

Brian Ronholm, Director of Food Policy, Consumer Reports

Ashley Eisenbeiser, Senior Director, Food and Product Safety Programs, FMI — The Food Industry
Association

Robert Guenther, Chief Public Policy Officer, International Fresh Produce Association

Ted McKinney, Chief Executive Officer, National Association of State Departments of Agriculture

Doug Farquhar, Director of Government Affairs, National Environmental Health Association

Mitzi D. Baum, M.Sc. Chief Executive Officer, STOP Foodborne IlIness

DeAnn Davis, PhD, Senior Vice President, Science, Western Growers



